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January 12, 2011 

 
 
 
United States Department of Energy (DOE) 
Via e-mail:  expartecommunications@hq.doe.gov 
 
 
 RE: Ex parte communication of the California Energy Commission 
  Docket No. EERE-2008-BT-STD-0005 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
On January 6, 2011, Mike Leaon, Harinder Singh, Ken Rider, and Dennis Beck of the 
California Energy Commission (CEC) had a telephone conversation with Victor Petrolati 
of DOE regarding the above referenced proceeding, concerning energy conservation 
standards for battery chargers and Class A external power supplies. 
 
The purpose of the meeting was for CEC and DOE staff to update each other on the 
status of the respective rulemaking activities on the state and federal levels regarding 
battery chargers, including this proceeding; DOE’s proceeding to adopt test procedures 
for battery chargers and Class A external power supplies (Docket No. EERE-BT-TP-
0019); and CEC’s proceeding regarding efficiency standards for battery chargers (CEC 
Docket No. 09-AAER-2). 
 
 
 

Sincerely, 

 
DENNIS L. BECK, JR. 
Senior Staff Counsel 
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